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Public Notice

Public Notice
GRAND ISLAND RESOURCES, LLC; 12567 W 
Cedar Drive, Suite 110, Lakewood, CO 80228, 
(501) 256-4444, has filed an application for a 
Regular (112D) Designated Mining Reclamation 
Permit with the Colorado Mined Land Reclamation 
Board under provisions of the Colorado Mined 
Land Reclamation Act. The proposed mine is 
known as the Cross Gold Mine, and is located at 
or near Section S9, Township 1 South, Range 73 
West, 6 the Principal Meridian.

The proposed date of commencement is May 
2025, and the proposed date of completion is 
May 2045. The proposed future use of the land 
is Forestry. Additional information and tentative 
decision date may be obtained from the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 1313 Sherman 
St, Room 215, Denver, Colorado 80203, (303) 
866-3567, or at the Boulder County Clerk and 
Recorder’s Office, 1750 33 rd. St #100, Boulder, 
CO 80301, or the above-named applicant.

This application can be viewed online at https://
drms.colorado.gov. Statements, including in 
support of or objecting to, can be submitted 

online at https://dnrlaserfiche.state.co.us/Forms/
DRMS_Comment. Written comments can be 
mailed to the Division at DRMS, Room 215 1001 
E 62nd Ave. Denver CO 80216

Comments must be in writing and must be 
received by the Division of Reclamation, Mining, 
and Safety. 20 days after the final publication of 
this notice.

Please note that under the provisions of C.R.S. 
34-32-101 et seq. Comments related to noise, 
truck traffic, hours of operation, visual impacts, 
effects on property values and other social or 
economic concerns are issues not subject to 
this Office’s jurisdiction. These subjects, and 
similar ones, are typically addressed by your 
local governments, rather than the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining, and Safety or the Mined 
Land Reclamation Board.

Publication of notice will run 2/20/25, 2/27/25, 
3/6/25, and 3/13/25. The public comment
period will remain open for 20 days following the 
final publication date.

CCC

Public Notice
CRS LLC; 64 Hyland Dr Unit B, Evergreen, CO 
80439, (303) 518-3152, has filed an application 
for a Limited Impact (110d) Designated Mining 
Reclamation Permit. The proposed mine is 
known as the East Leavenworth Lode Claim, and 
is located at or near Section 14, Township 3S, 
Range 73W, 6th Prime Meridian. 

The proposed date of commencement is May 
1st, 2025, the proposed date of completion is 
June 31st, 2027. The proposed future use of the 
land is Rural Residential. Additional information 
and tentative decision date may be obtained 
from the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and 
Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, 
Denver, Colorado 80203, (303) 866-3567, or at 
the Gilpin County Clerk and Recorder’s Office; 

203 Eureka Street, Central City, CO 80427, or 
the above-named applicant. 

Comments must be in writing and must be 
received by the Division of Reclamation, Mining, 
and Safety by 4:00pm on 3/3/2025. 

Please note that under the provisions of C.R.S. 
34-32-101U et seq. Comments related to noise, 
truck traffic, hours of operation, visual impacts, 
effects on property values and other social or 
economic concerns are the issues not subject 
to this Office’s jurisdiction. These Subjects, and 
similar ones, are typically addressed by your 
local governments, rather than the Division of 
Reclamation, Mining, and Safety or the Mined 
Land Reclamation Board. 
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